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YEAR 5 EXPERIENCE DAY 2021  
 

BYFORD SECONDARY COLLEGE - Wednesday 10th November 2021 
 
Byford Secondary College would like to offer West Byford Primary School students in Year 5 the opportunity to 
engage with their staff and students at the college to explore a variety of subjects in fun and engaging ways. 
 
Students are to be dropped off by parents at the Mead Street Entrance at between 8.30 and 8.55am.  Student 
Councillors will be at all exits to welcome students and direct to the lawn near the Basketball courts and uniform 
shop.  Teachers from West Byford PS will greet them and take the class roll at Byford Secondary College.  
 
Students will need to bring their school bags, hat, water, recess and lunch. 
 
Students will follow a normal timetable of 5 periods, however they will have lunch breaks at different times to the 
High School.  They will be engaged in fun activities all day and get to experience a number of different subjects. 
Teachers from West Byford PS will remain with our students for a majority of the activities.  
 
Students are to be collected by parents from the Mead Street Entrance at 3pm.  If you make arrangements for 
students to travel with older siblings/friends, please notify your classroom teacher.  Students will not be released 
to travel home alone. 
 
All Year 5 students from West Byford Primary School and their teachers will be attending this event.  If you do not 
wish for your child to attend this day, please sign and return this ‘opt out’ slip by Monday 8th November.  
Students who are not attending will be supervised by an alternative teacher at school.  
 
This is a fantastic opportunity for both the students at West Byford PS and Byford Secondary College.  We 
encourage all students to participate on this day!  However, if you do not wish for your child to attend, please 
email westbyford.ps@education.wa.edu.au with your child’s name stating you are opting them out of attending 
the BSC Year 5 Experience Day. 
 
Kind regards 

 
Miss Chantelle Branley 
Acting Deputy Principal  
 
3 November 2021 
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